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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Nov 10…PTA 6 PM 

Nov 11…Veteran’s Day – No School 

Nov 18...School Site Council 

Nov 19…Kindergarten Faire @ Chico High 

Nov 23-27 Thanksgiving Break – No School 

Dec 9….Kindergarten Registration  

 
Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee 

 

The Chico Unified School District is seeking community 

members interested in participating in a Citizen’s Bond 

Oversight Committee.  This committee was formed to 

oversee the District’s Measure E School Facilities Bond 

Program.  To be considered, the applicant must 

represent one or more of the following constituencies: 

Business Representative, Senior Citizen Group 

Representative, Taxpayer Organization Member, 

Parent/ Guardian of Child enrolled in District, 

Parent/Guardian active in a Parent-Teacher 

Organization or Resident in the Chico Unified School 

District. 
 

Applications and bylaws can be found at  

http://www.chicousd.org/Departments/Measure-E-

Information/Citizens-Oversight-

Committee/index.html. 
 

Applications are due by Friday, November 13, 2015. 

 

Chico Science Fair 
 

There will be a free student/parent workshop in 

preparation for the February 29 – March 3 Chico 

Science Fair. When and where you ask? 

• November 17th 7 PM 

• Notre Dame School Gym 

435 Hazel Street  

This workshop will explain the scientific inquiry 

process. Demonstrate the Chico Science Fair format for 

projects. Provide an opportunity for hands on learning 

and experimentation. For more information, visit 

www.chicosciencefair.org or email Chrissie at 

creationsbarefeet@gmail.com 

 

Kindergarten Faire 
 

Come join us on November 19, 2015, at Chico High 

School in Lincoln Hall, 5:30 PM-7PM.  You will have an 

opportunity to meet your school’s Principal and 

Kindergarten Teachers as well as find out everything 

you need to know about Kindergarten registration.  If 

you aren’t able to join us, you can find more 

information on our website:  www.chicousd.org (look 

under What’s New) or call 891-3000, ext. 137. 

 

 

           Lost and Found 
 

With the cold weather upon us, we would like to make 

sure all students have their jackets, coats, and 

sweaters.  Please check the lost and found daily for 

your child’s missing clothing and other items!  Make 

sure to put names on any items, so that when they are 

found, we can return them to the owner.  Thank You! 

 

When Should I Keep My Child Home From School? 
 

• Fever of 100 F or higher.  Students should 

return when free of fever for 24 hours 

WITHOUT fever medication; i.e., no Tylenol or 

Motrin, for 24 hours.  

• Diarrhea or vomiting during the previous 24 

hours.  Students should return when appetite 

has returned to normal. 

• Rash with a fever. 

• Significant cough, sneezing, body aches (or 

possible symptoms of the Enterovirus D68) 

• Illness that prevents a child from participating 

in activities. 

 

 

November 11, 2015 

No School 
 

Reminder: Citrus is a Latex Free School. Do not 

bring toys and soft rubber items from home. 


